
Submitter: Sunnie Sanchez 

On Behalf Of: SUPPORTS HB 4140 

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HB4140 

Good morning, chair, co-chair, members of the committee and staff, 

 

Thank you for considering HB 4140. I am a Corvallis resident and absolutely support 

this bill.   

 

It has been of great concern that private emails are being used by public officials on 

public affairs. Particularly, the many commissions and boards. The private email 

records of public officials appointed to executive commissions and boards are 

unretainable. In my experience, it is clear that some public officials who make 

decisions on public affairs are not playing fair with requestors and something must be 

done to strengthen transparency and accountability.  

 

Please pass HB 4140. 

 

Thank you for your time on this very important transparency issue. 

 

Respectfully, 

Sunnie Sanchez 

 


